Dear Colleagues,

The joint conference of XXXIV International Conference on Phenomena in
Ionized Gases and 10th International Conference on Reactive Plasmas will be
held in Sapporo, Hokkaido, Japan, from 14 to 19 July 2019. We would like to
announce that we have extended the deadline for abstract submission to March
11, 2019. The online abstract submission system is open on the website at

http://icpig2019.qe.eng.hokudai.ac.jp/submission.html

Please refer the abstract template at

http://icpig2019.qe.eng.hokudai.ac.jp/docs/Abstract-template_ICPIG2019.doc

For further information, please visit our website:

http://icpig2019.qe.eng.hokudai.ac.jp/

You can download the updated version of the 2nd announcement at

http://icpig2019.qe.eng.hokudai.ac.jp/docs/Second-Announcement_ver2.pdf

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Sapporo.

Best regards,

Koichi Sasaki, Hokkaido University
Chair of the Local Organizing Committee



